Busy Bears Christmas Party
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Dear Parents,

It is nearly Christmas again and what better way for the children to celebrate this, than to come
to our FANTASTIC Christmas party!!!

This year will be extra special too!!!

Not only will there be some brilliant activities for all the children to take part in, there will also
be a magic show!!!

This extravaganza will take place on Thursday 13" December 2018 immediately after school
and finishing at 6pm. The children can be collected from the lower school hall via the main
entrance.

Please complete the form below and take it to the BUSY BEARS OFFICE with the money -
£10.50 for the first child and £7.50 for siblings.

We look forward to seeing all the children there!

Yours sincerely

Mrs L Keys
Assistant Headteacher
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